
K C Metro Blue Knights 

September 16 2018 

The meeting was called to order by Dusty Wallace. 

President Bill Evans opened the meeting with discussion on the meeting time and Locations.  Richard 

Weidemeyer moved to change the meeting back to alternate Monday night and Sunday afternoon 

meeting every other month with the Monday night start time one hour later with the meeting starting 

at 8:00, with dinner before meeting.  This was to allow those that work, more time to travel across town 

during rush hour. Motion seconded, Passed. 

We have a new member (name not given) and another person that is interested.   

No decision was made on the December meeting/ Holiday Party.  There is a Winter Blahs party on the 

MWRC website. It is hosted by MN I, February 1-3, 2019.  See website for more details. 

Our next ride is the Last Chance Ride on October 7, 2018. We will meet at the Quik Trip in Liberty on the 

north side of I-35 off of 291.  We will be riding to the Rest stop off on I – 35 N, just north of Holt.  It is 

bring your own lunch and drinks. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Laura Harmon, assistant to  

Al Pearson. 

 

 


